
November 5,2008 

Executive Director’s Office 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfurt, KY 40602 

To whom it may concern: 

RE: Public Notice-Public Service Cornmission of Kentucky (Case No. 2008-003 19) 

We are not sure what implication the construction of this tower will have on our property that we 
own in Leslie County near Rear Branch, KY. Please advise us of any hazards, decrease in value 
of our property, restrictions for any htme building on our property, etc., etc. 

Please note my current address below for any fiirther communication. 

Sincerely, 

*m 
Cecil Sizemore 
506 Coe Rd. 
Pinehurst, TX 77362 


